

2021-04-27 TWS Minutes

Zoom Bridge: <https://zoom.us/j/908826213> || Meeting ID: 908 826 213 || [Recording Repository](#)

Attendees & Representation

[Casey Cain](#) [Vanessa Valderrama](#) [Alexandre Levine](#) [Andrey Pavlov](#) [Nick Davey](#) [Chandra Dasari](#)

Agenda

- Start the Recording
- We will start by mentioning the project's Antitrust Policy, which you can find linked from the LF and project websites. The policy is important where multiple companies, including potential industry competitors, are participating in meetings. Please review and if you have any questions, please contact your company legal counsel. Members of the LF may contact Andrew Updegrove at the firm Gesmer Updegrove LLP, which provides legal counsel to the LF.
 - [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing, Roll Call, Action Items
- General Topics
 - CI
 - Developer & Testing Forum
 - 07 Jun 2021 – 10 Jun 2021
- Any Other Topics

Minutes

CI

- [Vanessa Valderrama](#) noted that we need a ticket at support.linuxfoundation.org that defines the necessary limits to jobs.
- Once these have been defined, we can migrate to v3 services.
- General discussion about the roadmap for CI improvements.
 - We should be ready to migrate jobs to the LF lead Jenkins pipelines in about 3 weeks from today.
 - Currently waiting to stabilize the gerrit SSO migration.

Developer & Testing Forum

- Casey talked about the importance of the community engaging in the upcoming Developer event. Casey expressed the need to have maximum participation at these events that tend to attract 500+ attendees. The more participation we put forward, the more attention we can attract from new contributors to the community.
 - [Registration](#)
 - [Topic Proposals](#)
 - Casey suggested that we try to find some use cases, project onboarding, and future development planning topics for the event.
 - He also suggested that we try to get involved in the [5G Super Blueprint](#).

Action items

